
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 25th June 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

Cullens Funfair is currently on the school pitch and every pupil in the 

school will get an opportunity to enjoy the funfair free of charge on 

Thursday 27th JUNE 2024.  

Pupils can bring in a break of choice on that day and we will provide 

FREE ice cream for all the boys!  

This will  be  a non-uniform day. 

 

School Dinners:  

 

 

School Uniform Appeal: It’s that time of year again folks when 

we ask for any unwanted uniforms. As your son finishes up for 

the year why not send him in his own clothes this Thursday & 

Friday & donate his old uniform to us & we will make sure it finds 

a new home!**All donations must be in good condition & clean.** 

The boys DO NOT have to wear their uniforms after 

tomorrow, Wednesday 26th June 2024.  

 

• The School Tuckshop will take place tomorrow morning, Wednesday 26th June.  

 

• KEY DATES:  

 Summer Holidays: P1-6 Friday 28th June @11am for all pupils   

 2024/25 NEW SCHOOL YEAR: Term 1 will start for the New School year on 

Wednesday 28th, Thursday 29th & Friday 30th August 2024 for P2-7 (Early finish 

@12.00noon and no dinners served).             

Thanks for your continued support.  

Mr Mc Arevey       Mr Curran 

  (Principal)         (Vice Principal) 


